Course Deferral Confirmation

Dear [Student's Name],

We are pleased to inform you that your request for deferral of your course, [Course Name], at
[University Name] has been accepted. Your new start date will be [New Start Date].

Please ensure that you comply with any additional guidelines related to your deferred enrollment,
including any visa requirements as an international student.

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, do not hesitate to contact our office
at [Contact Information].

We look forward to welcoming you to [University Name] in [New Start Date].
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[University Name]
[University Contact Information]



